







Parent Newsletter

Spring No. 4 – Wednesday 10th March 2021

It has been wonderful to welcome all the children back to school this week. Everyone has enjoyed catching up again and we have all embraced the opportunity of getting back into a routine. Over the next three weeks the children will have lots of time to talk, to reconnect with one another and share what they have been doing during lockdown. Next week we will be having a whole school assembly for science week, and there will be opportunities for children to participate in science related activities in the classroom. With the new arrangements at the start and end of the day we would very much appreciate your patience when waiting for your children at the end of the day. We will send out one year group at a time, so it maybe that you need to wait at a socially distanced space until your child's year group's turn. We will review these arrangements at the end of next week.

Mrs Ayliffe & Mrs Stepney

Did you	
prrow a that it should now be returned to school. The office staff will check over the equipme	
op or for damage and sign it back into school on your behalf. Now the children are back in	
school these computers are needed class, so prompt return would be appreciated.	
The website has now been updated with the term dates for 2021/2022, and can be found	
on the following link http://mayfieldcambridge.org/?page_id=32	
On Friday the 26th March (the last day of term) the PTA will hold a	
'Bunny Hunt' for each classroom bubble. Find the bunnies and win a prize! Donations of £1 per child will be gratefully received via parent pay www.ParentPay.com . Cash cannot be accepted. Any payments made for last year's cancelled Spring event can be carried over.	
Please visit the PTA Pages on the website for more information: https://mayfieldcambridge.org/?page_id=1559	
The PTA are running a 'Spring Window' competition. Decorate the front window of your house in a Spring theme. Send a photo of your entry to office@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk The closing date for the competition will be Friday 26th March with the winner being announced on Monday 12th April. The winning window will receive £10 Amazon voucher. Good luck!!	

Community News

NORTH WEST & WEST COMMUNITY FORUM

WEDNESDAY 17TH MARCH 2021

Online via Zoom Webinar 6-7.30pm

Join us to meet developers, planners and the community services team to keep up to date with how your community is growing. There will be opportunities for you to ask questions.

Agenda

- · Update from planners
- Update on Darwin Green
- Update on Eddington
- NIAB HQ
- Community update



Please register your interest and receive the link please email eddington@cambridge.gov.uk

To see updates from previous meetings visit cambridge/gov.uk/ north-west-community-forum

facebook.com/new-communities-in-northwest-cambridge







Diary Dates

Friday 26 th March	Last day of term
_	PTA Bunny Hunt
	Spring Windows deadline